
 

  

April 10, 2023 
 
Subject: Strategic Planning Update Forum April 18! 
To: Colleagues 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
  
Thank you to all who completed the strategic plan survey that was sent out to campus last month. The results 
are now available on the strategic plan website. Your feedback was immensely helpful in shaping our 
proposed mission statement, core values, goal statements, and objectives.  
  
We will be discussing the feedback, reviewing edits, and seeking another round of feedback at the Strategic 
Plan Update Forum next week. The forum will be held virtually on Tuesday April 18th from 12-1pm. The flyer is 
attached and you can register here [tinyurl.com]. 
 
Thank you and we look forward to seeing you on April 18th! 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Kelly Campbell & Nicole Dabbs 
Strategic Plan Co-Chairs 
 

https://www.csusb.edu/strategic-plan/strategic-plan-2023-2028/timelines-and-updates
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/tinyurl.com/strategic-plan2-csusb__;!!OM2WEIN1DMg!FbotBTWMpHM7q_1UQUJGMisW-KxzHsWpiLtA0QeRvAXxsAL6iOcLseHrEq1nuC_VF8gKFNSJu8i1eDM_xPTLLJIsQ82ePmVYxsU$

